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City of Mesa 
Development Services Department 
 
 
April 9, 2019 
 
Re: Jack in the Box Guadalupe 
 
 
Dear Ms. Welch 
 
Per your request, this letter is to inform you that neighborhood meetings and community outreach were 
not performed for this project, as it is located in a commercial area, and a part of a larger commercial 
development. 
 
Additionally, Marks Architects or the Jack in the Box franchisee were not contacted by any members of 
the community during the entitlement process. 
 
Please contact me at 619-702-9448 if you have any questions regarding this subject. 
 
 
 

 
GMarks 
Gabriela Marks, Architect 
Marks Architects Inc. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


